
ABOUT WPTA SOUTH AFRICA 

The South African association of the WPTA was formed in 2018 as part of an initiative by 
Dr. Dorian Leljak (president of the WPTA) to establish several national associations. We 
aim to provide a community where South African piano teachers can exchange ideas, 
information, and experiences related to piano playing and teaching. It also connects us to 
a network of piano teachers worldwide, and provides a database of qualified piano 
teachers for the benefit of potential pupils and their parents. Please like and follow out 
facebook page to stay abreast of the latest news and developments. The WPTA (South 
Africa) welcomes you, and we hope that you benefit greatly from your membership.

https://www.facebook.com/WPTA-South-Africa-407634969675024/
http://www.wpta.info/southafrica/#membership

